
Mrs. Steckler’s Pre-K News 
 

 
 
       
 

Email: vsteckler@smsrockets.net 

Website: smsrockets.org      SMS Phone: 263-3183 
 

March 10, 2023 

 

 

 

 

august 9, 2016 

What We Are Learning! 

We worked on the letter M with our HWT 

Program using Play-Doh, iPads, chalk boards, 

and paint dobbers. We also practiced the 

triangle and diamond and reviewed shapes 

with Mat Man, Play-Doh, stamps, and 

Tangrams. We have also been reviewing the 

alphabet in capital and lowercase form 

through tracing, working puzzles, and playing 

games. In Religion we talked about how all 

living things need water, our church season of 

Lent, and kindness. We have been assessing 

for progress reports that will be sent home 

next week. It is hard to believe this is the end 

of 3rd quarter and we will begin 4th quarter on 

Monday! Next week we will be working on the 

letter N and celebrating St. Patrick’s Day.  

Remember to wear Green on Friday! 

 

       

Upcoming Events 

March 10 – End of 3rd Quarter & Trivia Night                                    

March 24 – Noon Dismissal                                     

March 25 – City Lights Dinner & Auction            

March 29 – Spring Pictures                                  

March 29 – PS, PK, K  Informational Night                                

April 3-10 – Spring Break    

Show and Tell will be on Wed., March 15th.   

Snacks for next week:                                       

Monday – Sadie’s 5th Birthday                                      

Tuesday – Emerie                                   

Wednesday – Ezra                                        

Thursday – Garrett                                             

Friday – Mrs. Steckler     

Save the date:  Pre-K Graduation will be 

held on Wednesday, May 17th at 6 pm.                              

Notes: 

We are in need of afternoon snacks. If your little stays all day and you have not sent any extra 

snacks this month, we could use your help. Thank you! 

On Wednesday, March 29th at 6 pm (note time change) there will be a parent informational 

meeting for incoming Preschool, Pre-K, and Kindergarten classes. If your child will be going into 

kindergarten next year (and you haven’t already had a kindergartner), you will want to attend this 

meeting. Teachers will be sharing information about their classrooms and answer any questions you 

may have. Please share this with any new families that may be interested in St. Mary’s School.  

Daylight Savings Time begins this Sunday. Don’t forget to move your clocks forward one hour! 

 

mailto:vsteckler@smsrockets.net

